
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
Sweetwater County School District Number One and the Board of Trustees will be revising the 
strategic plan and have formed a Strategic Planning Committee as an advisory committee to the 
Superintendent and Board of Trustees. The Strategic Planning Committee will be meeting on the 
following dates: 
 

Tuesday, December 5, 2017 
Tuesday, January 9, 2018 
Tuesday, January 30, 2018 
Tuesday, March 6, 2018 
Tuesday, March 20, 2018 

 
The meeting times are from 5:00 - 8:00 p.m. each evening and will be held at the Central 
Administration Building, 3550 Foothill Boulevard, Rock Springs, Wyoming.  The purpose of the 
Strategic Planning Meetings is to review our current standing, set priorities, focus energy and 
resources for students and staff, and strengthen operations.  This process will ensure stakeholders 
are working toward common goals, establish agreement around intended outcomes, and assess and 
adjust Sweetwater #1’s vision and mission. Emphasis is on the importance of collaboration 
between District and community.  The Planning Committee is not a decision-making entity and no 
official action will be taken at the meetings. 
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